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Taylor Shelton <taylor.shelton@como.gov>

Fwd: William Street Traffic Calming : 5-14-2019 10:28:22 am 
1 message

Barry Dalton <barry.dalton@como.gov> Tue, May 14, 2019 at 10:30 AM
To: Taylor Shelton <taylor.shelton@como.gov>

 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: <noreply@gocolumbiamo.com> 
Date: Tue, May 14, 2019 at 10:28 AM 
Subject: William Street Traffic Calming : 5-14-2019 10:28:22 am 
To: <barry.dalton@como.gov> 
 
 
The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame, normally
within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam contact the
Webmaster at webmaster@como.gov 
 
 Below are the results of a Web form submitted on:  May 14th, 2019 at 10:28AM (CDT).  
 
Do you support the William Street traffic calming project?: Yes, I support the project. (You may explain your reasons in the
comment box below.) 
Please provide any comments you have about the William Street Traffic Calming Project (optional): I live on Ross St. and
the traffic on William St has become much worse (faster, more reckless) since the medians were constructed on College
Ave. 
Name: Elizabeth Raghu 
Street Address: 1511 Ross 
City: Columbia 
Email: Betsyraghu@Hotmail.com 
 
---------------------------------------- 
 
IP:173.26.217.114 
Form: William Street Traffic Calming 
 
--  
Barry Dalton
Community Relations Specialist,
Columbia Public Works
CoMo.gov/PublicWorks 
(573) 874-7217
barry.dalton@CoMo.gov
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Taylor Shelton <taylor.shelton@como.gov>

Fwd: [PubW]: In support 

Dana Sample <Dana.Sample@como.gov> Mon, May 6, 2019 at 7:57 AM
To: Taylor Shelton <taylor.shelton@como.gov>, Jacob Ray <Jacob.Ray@como.gov>

Hello,
 
Is this something you are proposing? Or who should I forward this email to? Thank you. 
Dana Sample, CTA
Sr. Administrative Support Assistant / HR Liaison
City of Columbia, Public Works Department
701 E Broadway, 3rd Floor
Columbia, MO 65201
573-874-2489
Dana.Sample@como.gov 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Ann Mehr <dr.annmehr@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, May 3, 2019 at 4:26 PM 
Subject: [PubW]: In support 
To: <pubw@como.gov> 
Cc: David Cell <mehrd@health.missouri.edu> 
 
 
I live at 714 Ingleside Drive and am in favor of the speed table proposal at Bouchelle and William.  
It seems like a reasonable beginning.  
Thanks for your consideration.  
Ann Mehr 
 
Sent from my iPhone
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